
NOTICE 
FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING 
THE VILLAGE OF WALDO 

PUBLIC WORKS 
 
Will conduct Fire Hydrant flushing Starting August 23rd-
end of September.  
 
Flushing will be done between the hours of 3-8pm.  
 
Hydrant flushing removes any loose sediment in the water 
lines, but it can cause water quality problems for you for a 
short time. Decreased water pressure will be temporary 
and if you notice any discoloration in your water, run the 
cold water until it clears.  
 
If you have any questions, please call the Village Office at 
(920) 528-8121. 

 


